
Peoria Area Woodworker’s Club Newsletter  2018 - June

  Woodworker’s Club Meeting  
Wednesday, June 20th @ 6:30 PM 

The Woodworker’s Shop, East Manito Rd., Pekin. 

February Meeting Notes:  President, Les Linton called the meeting of June 20th 
to order.  

Business Meeting:  Treasurer Norm Bartlett received a CEFCU statement and has 
reported the sum of $2,099.16 in the club’s savings account and an additional 
$48.37 in checking.  And as usual, those figures reconciled with the CEFCU 
statement dated 6/14/2018. 

Old Business: No meeting in July.  

New Business: It was suggested and agreed to submit the club information to 50 
Plus News and Reviews magazine.  
Marigold festival: bring the bird houses to the meeting and we’ll try and collect 
them for the festival. 

Drawings: Show and tell $25 gift card was won by Jim Seelye. The 50/50 drawing 
was won by Michael Brown. The $35 gift card was won by Jason Snyder. There 
was 36 members present. 

Show and Tell 

Vic McDonald: Brought a moose he built using a 
pattern from a magazine. It’s made from pine shop 
scraps and painted with latex paint. 
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Jim Seyle: brought bird houses he built using douglas 
fir, started from 2x12 construction lumber that was 
resawn to 3/8”. Used rubber bands instead of clamps to 
hold the house together while the glue sets up and 
spray painted it. 
 

Carl Miller: he was really busy in the shop! He 
brought bowls made from spalted maple, a turned box 
made from cherry burl, a cutting board from shop 

scraps and a serving tray. 

Jake Lessen: showed a ring box made from purple 
heart on the outside and figured maple on the inside. 

 

Denny Dukes: Denny brought a chess set he made 
using his bandsaw. The board was very unique and it 
had a rustic look achieved by using slices from birch  
branches. 
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Mark Padesky: built a clamming basket, perfect for 
harvesting fruits and vegetables. Made from poplar. 
 

Program 

Carl Miller did a wonderful presentation on saw sharpening. He provided a 
handout with lots of information including a link to a youtube video library on 
sharpening: 

http://www.vintagesaws.com/library/library.html 

Carl explained the differences between a rip saw and cross cut saw. Shared his 
technique for setting the teeth. He explained what makes a good saw vise and 
talked about safety while working with the saw in the vise.  
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Contact Information 

President -  – Les Linton - 309-202-0971 - llinton68@gmail.com 
Vice President – Tom Dougherty -  tomdougherty5678@gmail.com 
Secretary-Newsletter – Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 - 
PAWSecretary@gmail.com 
Treasurer - Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com  
Librarian - Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 -  khaled@me.com  
Refreshments-John Keen - 309-267-3951 - unkajohn@yahoo.com  
Web Master - Mark Salrin - 309-382-2729 -  marksalrin@ccg-services.com
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